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Current Lockheed Martin F-16 Versions Are
World's Most Advanced Multi-Role Fighters
Company Anticipates Sales of 100-200 Additional Aircraft

PRNewswire-FirstCall
PARIS

The two versions of the F-16 being delivered to customers now are the most advanced multi-role
fighter aircraft types currently available on the international market and are building on the F-16's
reputation for effectiveness and value, the Lockheed Martin general manager for the program said
today.

"The F-16 continues as a modern, highly capable, affordable and supportable fighter. The program is
healthy and full of activity, with firm production through 2008 and a strong likelihood of new orders
that will extend the line for several more years," said June Shrewsbury, vice president for F-16
programs, in remarks to reporters at the Paris Air Show.

Shrewsbury said there are current backorders for 191 F-16 aircraft, plus a strong possibility
Lockheed Martin will gain 100-200 further orders during the next few years.

Recent F-16 program milestones have included a rollout ceremony for the first aircraft for Chile at
the Lockheed Martin plant in Fort Worth, Texas; the arrival of the first group of 10 "Block 60" F-16
aircraft in the United Arab Emirates; and Turkey's agreement for a major capabilities upgrade for its
fleet of F-16s.

"In the aircraft business, nothing is more exciting than having a brand new product. The F-16
program has two new products in production today, and we also have a range of upgrade options
available," Shrewsbury said.

Aircraft now being produced for Chile, Oman, Poland and Israel are in the Advanced Block 50/52 F-
16C/D configuration. The UAE is the launch customer for the Block 60 version, which has a new type
designation -- F-16E/F -- and is the most sophisticated configuration of the F-16 produced to date.

Shrewsbury said both new versions have the latest technologies and capabilities -- including around-
the-clock, all-weather, standoff, autonomous, air intercept and precision strike. These aircraft have
the latest in avionics, sensors and weapons, plus user-friendly cockpits and systems integration that
provide pilots with high situation awareness.

Both types have features that extend mission range, persistence and payload -- including internal
electronic countermeasures equipment and optional conformal fuel tanks. The aft cockpit of the two-
place versions of both types serves either as a weapon system operator station or an instructor pilot
station.

The upgrade for Turkey is exemplary of the several F-16 modification programs that are available to
provide the newest air combat capabilities to fleet aircraft. The upgrade potential for the F-16 fleet is
substantial, since 24 countries have ordered F-16s to date and the aircraft will be in operation
around the world for several more decades.

"Lockheed Martin and the U.S. Air Force are totally committed to modification and sustainment of the
worldwide F-16 fleet. We recognize that we have a serious obligation to support our customers in
their missions, and we also recognize fleet sustainment as a growing business opportunity,"
Shrewsbury said.

Lockheed Martin Aeronautics Co., a business area of Lockheed Martin, is a leader in the design,
research and development, systems integration, production and support of advanced military aircraft
and related technologies. Its customers include the military services of the United States and allied
countries throughout the world. Products include the F-16, F/A-22, F-35 JSF, F-117, C-5, C-130, C-
130J, P-3, S-3 and U-2. The company produces major components for the F-2 fighter, and is a co-
developer of the C-27J tactical transport and T-50 advanced jet trainer.

Headquartered in Bethesda, Md., Lockheed Martin Corp. employs about 130,000 people worldwide



and is principally engaged in the research, design, development, manufacture and integration of
advanced technology systems, products and services. The corporation reported 2004 sales of $35.5
billion.

High resolution photo of the first F-16E/Fs is available at the following URL:
http://www.lockheedmartin.com/data/assets/10196.jpg

             For additional information, visit our Web site:
                      http://www.lockheedmartin.com/

         F-16 is a registered trademark of Lockheed Martin Corp.
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